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2 November 1979

Radioisotopes Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington D C  20S55

Re: License Nos. 29-00055-02 29-00055-06
29-00055-14 29-00055-15
SNM-107 GuB-1232- 3
XU 08449 XU 08435

GCentlemen:

This is to nocify you that effective Novenuer 2, 1979 Mr. Douglas R.
Fuhrman will no longer be employed by Teladyne Isotopes and, therefore,
will be deleted as the Radiation Safety CZficer from the above refer-
enced licenses.

It is expected that within a very short period of time a new Radiation ‘/////
Safety Officer will be identified at which tine his qualifications and
experience will be forwarded to the NRC. In the interim, please direct

all inquires and correspondence to Dr. Donald F. Schutz who is President

of Teledyne Isotopes and Chairman of the Raciation Safety Committee.

If you require any additional information, please contact Dr. Schut:
directly.

Sincerely, -

i

DoGglas R. Fuhrman
Radiation Safety Qfficer
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